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i
Mr. John R. Madera
Materials Licensing Section l
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission }
Region Ill j

799 Roosevelt Road
'

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
.

Dear Mr. Madera:
1

We have reviewed the letter of December 3,1986, and supplemental information
-iprovided to us by Robert C. Freeman, Radiation Safety Officer, for Monsanto iAgricultural Company regarding that company's request for Amendment #26 to
iNRC license #24-01113-03, docket #030-0569.
I

With reference to condition 24 of the amendment, which we were asked to address. -

we. concur with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's action in granting
the amendment.

I
Sincerely, I

& V. &
Kenneth V. Miller
Chief
Bureau of Radiological Health

KVM/smb

cc: Robert C. Freeman 1
i
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